
 
 

 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:​​ Families of Grade 5 students (eligible to register for Grade 6 ICF) 

FROM:​ Niki O’Brien-MacDonald, Senior Management Official - Programs Implementation 

SUBJECT:​ Intensive Core French Registration 2025-26 - DATE CHANGE 

DATE:​ February 19, 2025  
_______________________________________________________________________________  

 

Please be advised that the start date for Intensive Core French (ICF) Registration has 
been changed.  Registration will now open on Tuesday, February 25, 2025 at 9:00 AM.   

ICF Registration will be done online through the NLSchools website, 
https://www.nlschools.ca.  Students are accepted in the program on a first come, first 
served basis according to the time of online registration. 

If you have any questions, please contact your school’s administration or French Program 
Specialist, Joanne Connors - joanneconnors@nlschools.ca. 
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